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Principal 

June 3, 2022 
 

Dear Stuyvesant Math Student, 
 

If you are currently enrolled in Geometry, Algebra 2, or Pre-Calculus, you will be taking the final 
exam for your math class on Wednesday, June 8, 2022. Like the final exam you took in January, you 
will complete the exam on DeltaMath. The exam will be posted under the same department account 
as the fall semester final, not your math teacher’s DeltaMath account. As a reminder, that teacher 
code is 595791. The final exam portal will open at 3:30 p.m. and close at 11:59 p.m. Once you begin 
the exam, you will need to complete it in the time allotted; you may not return to finish the exam at 
a later time. If you are entitled to testing accommodations, the exam will stay open longer so that 
you will receive them. 
 

As soon as you have completed the exam, you will need to upload your work on Google Classroom. 
Your teacher will create an assignment where you can upload this work. You may use your own 
graphing calculator, Desmos, or the calculator on DeltaMath. You may access your notes and any 
other class materials, but you may not use any other websites or online programs to answer any of 
the questions, nor may you consult any other student. As this is an exam, the Academic Integrity 
Policy will apply. 
 

While taking the exam, please be mindful of the following guidelines and expectations: 
 

1. Unless you are specifically told to round your answer, DeltaMath expects you to express your 
answer as an exact value. If you include a decimal answer instead of the exact value, your answer 

will be marked wrong. For example, if you use your calculator to compute 
√3

2
 and express your 

answer as a decimal without specifically being told how to round, it will be marked incorrect. 
 
2. If you are told to express your answer as a rounded answer, DeltaMath will only mark your 

answer correct if it is rounded to the correct decimal place. For example, if the correct answer 
rounded to the nearest hundredth is meant to be 3.29 and you enter 3.294 or 3.3, it will be 
marked incorrect. 

 
3. If the question asks you to express your answer as an equation, the answer will be marked 

incorrect if your answer is an expression. For example, if the correct answer is meant to be the 
equation  𝑦 = 2𝑥 + 1 and you enter 2𝑥 + 1 as your answer, it will be marked incorrect. 

 
4. If you have any questions or concerns while taking the exam, please email your teacher 

immediately. 
 

 
 
Good luck! 

 
 

Sincerely, 
The Stuyvesant Mathematics Department 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J3V1j53xi8gTtQi5r2g7KQBU8rRUUzPt/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J3V1j53xi8gTtQi5r2g7KQBU8rRUUzPt/view?usp=sharing

